
Project Update: June 2018 
 
During May 2018, we conducted environmental education only with some fishermen. 
We did workshops with them talking about our preliminary results from last year, and 
our conservation initiative related to garbage management and the marine 
ecosystem protection. We also had a meeting with the local environmental 
corporation CORPOGUAJIRA, in which we could present our preliminary results, 
highlighting the importance of La Guajira for dolphins. They are the most important 
local environmental authority, and we established with them a good link to 
collaborate in the development of future management plans. The results of this 
meeting were positive, and it is possible that we can work together in the long-term 
on conservation of cetaceans, ecosystems, and local communities.  
 

  
Left: Environmental education with fishermen. Right: Garbage on the beach 
 

  
Left: Meeting with CORPOGUAJIRA. Right: Explaining our project to the local 
environmental corporation (CORPOGUAJIRA.) 


